
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £102.50 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 1 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

Prize Bingo Night 
 

Tuesday 30 April 2024  
6.15pm refreshments, eyes down at 7pm 
Welburn Hall School  
 

Join us on Tuesday 30 April for Prize Bingo Night, to raise funds 
for our Home School Association. 
 
Doors open at 6.15pm with refreshments such as cakes, crisps, 
sausage rolls, tea/coffee and juice. All eyes down at 7pm.  
 
There are lots of lovely prizes to be won – both on the Bingo and 
Raffle. This event is open to Welburn families and friends. 
 
If you’re coming along, can we ask that you please email our 
HSA at homeschool@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk – just to give 
us an idea of numbers. 
 
Hope to see you there. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome to a new slot for me to keep you updated via the newsletter on 

any current issues in school this week. 😊 
 

I would like to invite you to put forward relevant topics as well, at any 
time, which I will consider being a focus, as any suggestions will 
undoubtedly help all parents! 
 

This week we heard that Ofsted are inspecting NYC SEND over three 
weeks starting Monday 15th April. I would strongly urge parents to 
respond to the Ofsted survey so that inspectors get as wide a view as 
possible of your experiences of SEND in the local area. 
 

Next week we are hosting the interviews for the 1-day job-share with me, 
which is a really exciting development. I will let you know who the 
successful applicant is as soon as I can, but can assure you that we have 
had a very strong field of exceptional candidates! 
 

The building work is due to begin any day, on the main House. Thank you 
so much for your patience whilst this is ongoing. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Marianne 

Heads-up! 

mailto:homeschool@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

Thanks to everyone who entered our Giant 
East Egg Raffle. The lucky winner was a 

student in Mr Kaufman’s class – so 
congratulations to him. We need to find out if 

it’s all gone yet? 😊 

 
Perhaps more importantly, we are delighted to 
announce that over £300 was raised and we’re 
currently looking into doggy sponsorship. We 

will of course keep you posted about that. 
 

Thanks again for your support. 

 North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to ensure all children in North Yorkshire are 
safe, happy, healthy and achieving. 
 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number:  0300 131 2 131 Or see their website here: 
 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/


   
 

 

 
 
 

Mrs Barker’s class sought inspiration from Vincent Van Gogh in art 
this week. 
 

Students looked at the some of his more famous paintings and 
then produced their own pictures. Well done everyone; good work! 


